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The Highland District Council’s mission is to foster opportunities for the people that live, learn, work, 
and play in Highland Park to engage and connect with neighbors, businesses and local government 

and to help build a more vibrant, welcoming, and safe neighborhood.  
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Resolution in Support of Duè’s Application for On Sale, Sunday Sales, and 

Outdoor Liquor licenses and a Waiver of the 45 Day Waiting Period for a 

Wine and Beer License 

 

 

 
WHEREAS, Duè Focacceria LLC, doing business as Duè  has applied for on sale, Sunday sales, and 

outdoor liquor licenses for the establishment at 475 Fairview Ave South with the City of Saint Paul; 

and  

 

WHEREAS, the Highland District Council’s Community Development Committee reviewed the 

application and conditions for the applicant and a petition was signed by 90% of the neighbors within 

350’ of the location; and 

 

WHEREAS, the Macalester Groveland Community Council’s Land Use committee supported the 

license application request; and  

 

WHEREAS, the liquor license that is held by Duè Focacceria LLC at the Italian Eatery in 

Minneapolis, is in good standing; therefore 

 

BE IT RESOLVED, that the Highland District Council’s Board of Directors supports the request for 

all liquor licenses applied for and the waiver of the 45 day wait period of a on sale license for Duè at 

475 Fairview Ave, as long as all license requirements are met and conditions are followed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adopted on March 7
th
, 2019  

By the Highland District Council Board of Directors 
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